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SKATEBOARDING, ETC. 
 
 

For the safety of our students, community members, and visitors, the use of skateboards, roller 
blades, scooters, etc., is prohibited on all concrete surfaces (e.g., sidewalks, porches, steps, 
curbs, parking blocks, etc.) and on the playground located on school property. 
 
Further, due to the increased car traffic and limited parking facilities, the use of skateboards, 
roller blades, scooters, etc., is not permitted anywhere on school property during the school day 
and during all events held at the school. 
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